
 
 
August 23, 2017 
 

 

Reminder: First-Class Mail Parcels transfer to the 
Competitive Price Listing 

 
On August 9, 2017, the Postal Regulatory Commission (“PRC”) approved the transfer of the First-

Class Mail Parcels (“FCMP”) product from the market-dominant product list to the competitive 

product list.  The approved new rates (13 rate cells in total) can be viewed on the Postal Explorer 

website at pe.usps.com and will go into effect on September 3, 2017.   

 

After implementation, the FCMP product will become a new “Retail” rate category within the existing 

First-Class Package Service (“FCPS”) product.  The new “Retail” price category will be called “First-

Class Package Service – Retail” while the existing FCPS price category will be renamed “First-Class 

Package Service – Commercial.”  The new FCPS-Retail product has the same characteristics as the 

former First-Class Mail Parcels product. 

 
The Domestic Mail Manual (DMM®) and DMM Advisories are available on Postal Explorer® (pe.usps.com) To 
subscribe to the DMM Advisory, send an e-mail to dmmadvisory@usps.com. Simply indicate, "Subscribe" in the 
subject line. 

 
Previously issued as a DMM Advisory notice on August 23, 2017 

                                               
### 

 
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
-Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

 
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 

 
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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